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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Our Key Stage Two team would love to welcome you to join them on Thursday 21st March from 
1.30pm onwards, to visit their Moorside Museum! 
 
Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 are looking forward to sharing their knowledge and learning experiences with 
you from throughout the Spring term. Not only will you be able to see what they have been 
learning about, but it will help the children to articulate their learning, key facts and the new 
vocabulary that they have learnt! 
 
To manage the number of people, we request that you indicate your preferred time of arrival and 
ask that no more than 2 people per family come along. Please arrive at the hall door for your tour! 
 
Please return the slip below no later than Monday 18th March so we can ensure that there is space 
for everyone. Please note that children will not be able to leave until the end of the school day 
(3.20pm). 
 
We look forward to seeing you then. 
 
The Key Stage 2 Team! 
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Key Stage 2 – Moorside Museum – Thursday 21st March 2024 
 
Please tick and indicate how many people will be in your party: 
 
 1 person:   2 people:  
 
 
Please tick your preferred time: 
                                                 
1.45 – 2.15pm 
 
 
2.15 - 2.45pm       
 
 
2.45 – 3.15pm     
 


